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All the hard work of the past 3 terms paid off on Friday night , 
Sept 6 at the Aspley Art Affair. The school hall saw massive 
crowds enjoying an evening of visual art and music. The show 
was entitled “Turning the Tide” and displayed work from all year 
levels which concentrated on the negative impact that plastics 
have on our marine environment. 
I was thrilled to see families engaging with and discussing the 
works on show with their children. I truly believe that the arts 
can have a huge impact on children and adults alike and that 
such events are a powerful way of bringing 
the community together.
Art is a Shared Experience: The creation 
of art is a collective activity. Art forms such 
as dance, theatre and choir all require a 
group of artists and an audience. Even the 
solitary painter or poet relies upon the 
craft of the paint-maker or book-binder to 
help create art. Art offers us a reason to 
come together and share in an 
experience. We need art to keep us 
connected.


